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Boomerang BuildingBoomerang Building

Many Rivers Visit – Donna Burton 

Wednesday  29th March an Thursday 30th March

 
   When: 9am – 4:30 pm 
   Where:      PPAC 

Anyone with any business ideas or interested in 
learning how to get a business started? 

All Community Members are encouraged to have a 
yarn with Donna. 

PlaygroupPlaygroup

Playgroup for 0-4-years-old is held at the Corner shed 
from 10am-12pm every Monday, Wednesday & Friday.  
Activities include learning to count, shapes, making play 
dough, slime play, alphabet learning, story time, dancing 
and nursery rhymes, indoor and outdoor games.
Transport provided, see staff to be added to the pickup 
schedule.

This Wednesday!This Wednesday!



Women’s Shelter
Deborah Hobson
(d.hobson@ppac.org.au)
Admin Phone 4060 4082

Family Wellbeing & NDIS
Services
Trischa Jackson
(t.jackson@ppac.org.au)
Phone 4060 4260

Outside School Hours Care/
Playgroup
Sandra Wason
(s.wason@ppac.org.au)
Phone 4060 4001

Long Day Care Centre
Tammy/Brenda
(ldc@ppac.org.au)
Phone 4060 4165

Youth Early Intervention
Services
Vanessa Deakin
(v.deakin@ppac.org.au)

Men’s Support
Michael Wilson
(m.wilson@ppac.org.au)

Night Patrol
Ken (admin@ppac.org.au)
Mobile - 0474 464 688

Counsellors
Darren (Acting-Integrated 
Healing Services Manager)
(d.smith@ppac.org.au)
Phone 4060 4260

Domestics and Family
Violence
Aggy
(a.radajewski@ppac.org.au)
Kathy
(k.gardiner@ppac. org.au)

Alcohol and Other Drugs
Broc (b.martin@ppac.org.au)
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All work and walk together on one path of healing, learning, 
caring and sharing, creating a safer environment and community

PPAC News Week is edited by Christine Howes: www.chowes.com.au

PPAC Program Coordinators & Counsellors

Apunipima Cape York Health 
Council: Website Notification 

statement and remedial advice

Apunipima Cape York Health 
Council has sent out a fairly 
lengthy advisory to clients 
and community letting them 
know what will happen next in 
regards to a cyber-incident they 
became aware of in October 
2022.

Copies of the advisory in full can be 
accessed via the Pormpur Paanthu 
office.

If you have been directly affected 
you will be contacted directly by 
Apunipima Cape York Health 
Council.

The advisory contains the full 
results of their forensic investigation 
into the incident.

They have apologised.
Their staff on-site are available to 

answer any questions or you can 
contact their Support Team directly 
on 4037 7192 (8.30am-4.30pm 
weekdays) or send an email to 
notify@apunipima.org.au


